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         September 9, 2013 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We would like to welcome you to ESOL 2013-14. Your child/ children will be in  
Mr. / Mrs./ Ms. _________________________ class in room________. The ESOL teachers 
would like you to know that your child will be coming to us to practice reading, 
writing, speaking and listening. We will be using the National Geographic REACH 
program to teach these subjects. They will be getting their reading ,writing and oral 
language grades from the ESOL teacher. They are expected to do homework given 
by their ESOL teacher as apart of their Language Arts grade. Yet, they will do 
homework for math, science , and social studies  for their homeroom teacher.  
 
Next, we the ESOL teachers would like your child/children to bring in the following 
supplies for the year .These items can be found at Dollar General , The Dollar Store, 
Walmart ,Target ,Staples  or any other store. Please label all of the supplies with 
your child’s name and send them to your child’s ESOL room(s). 
 
Supplies per a child: 
 

- 1 pack of pencils 
- 1 journal(Also known as a copy book.) 
- 2  pocket folders ( One for homework and one for class work. ) 
- 1 pack of erasers 
- 1 box of crayons 
- 1 pack of copy paper to make photocopies  

 
Supplies per family per teacher : 
 

- 1 bottle of PURELL® Hand Sanitizer - 12 oz. 
- 1 box of tissues 

 
Please send these supplies to your ESOL teacher(s) by  
September 30,2013. Thank you for your support in your child’s 
education. We look forward to working with you this year. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Carnell ESOL Team 


